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  Wilmington nonprofits to host several fundraisers in April
  The Burgwin-Wright House and Gardens will host a talk with Amy
Mead of the NC Cooperative Extension on “Pollinator Plants of
Coastal North Carolina.” The talk will begin at 10:30 a.m. Tuesday,
April 6 at 224 Market St., Wilmington.
  The program will be available in-person or online via Zoom
  Burgwin-Wright House will hold a white elephant yard sale, and
the Latimer House will hold Book-a-Brac. The fundraisers will be
held 8 a.m.-2 p.m. Saturday, April 17.
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https://www.starnewsonline.com/story/lifestyle/2021/03/04/burgwin-wright-house-host-program-growing-and-caring-orchids/4575228001/?fbclid=IwAR1pay3yVkj62UmUGCqseFN6NUeGiKewHIRwXBSn_qtjB02UzYslEOefM2s
https://www.burgwinwrighthouse.com/2021-recorded-programs
https://nscdasnc.memberclicks.net/news

